
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
3rd November 2022 

 

Dear Year 11 Student, 

 

SIXTH FORM OPEN AFTERNOON FOR YEAR 11 CARDINAL POLE STUDENTS 

DATE CHANGE TO THURSDAY 24TH NOVEMBER 2022 

 

We would like to invite you to the Cardinal Pole Catholic School Sixth Form Open Afternoon on 

Thursday 24th November 2022. Please note that the date and arrangements have changed due 

to the train strikes taking place on the previously shared date. You will be in school as normal during 

Periods 1-4, and will need to go to the assembly hall after lunch. The afternoon will start with a talk 

and Q&A from the Head of Sixth Form, followed by the opportunity to visit the Sixth Form, speak 

to current Sixth Form students, and meet with subject teachers who will be able to advise you on 

A-Level or vocational subject options. The event will finish at 3:30pm. 

 

Cardinal Pole Sixth Form was rated outstanding by OFSTED in 2017 and inspectors noted that the 

"High-quality teaching and excellent support give students real opportunities to reach their 

potential”. We pride ourselves on being a dynamic Sixth Form that pushes each individual to excel. 

 

We are highly successful at securing places at the top Universities. Last year, our Year 13 students 

gained places at a range of universities and colleges, including Oxbridge and prestigious Russell 

Group universities to study courses from Law and Economics to English and Nursing. 

 

Our aspirations for our students are extremely high. Not only do we encourage our Sixth Formers 

to excel academically; we also provide a variety of leadership and enrichment opportunities to 

ensure that our students leave Cardinal Pole Sixth Form as well-rounded individuals, ready to take 

their place in the world of Higher Education and employment. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the afternoon. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr T Read 

Assistant Headteacher - Sixth Form  

 


